
BE A PART OF
BAPL HISTORY
DONATE TO HELP FUND THE FIRST

RENOVATION OF THE FIRST FLOOR

IN OVER 50 YEARS! 
When the Main Library at City Center opened in 1967, it was the
bee's knees. There were towering bookshelves, large oak reading
tables, and more reference books than you could shake a stick at.
But it's time to make some changes, freshen up the place, and
reflect the needs of a 21st century library. We'll still keep the
charm of the mid-century building we all love, but we will add
high-tech shared workspaces for Zoom calls and tele-
conferences. We'll have accessible lower shelves, add comfortable
reading nooks, and construct a modern computer lab, as well as
new carpet, paint, and window treatments throughout the first
floor. But we need your help!

BAPL.org/give

DONORS RECEIVE THESE BENEFITS:

Recognition on a laser-etched plaque on a bookshelf row

of your choice.
Limited edition customized commemorative bookplates

in 500 books 
Invitations to special VIP events including sneak preview

tours of the renovated library

Recognition on the new Donor Wall 
Limited edition customized commemorative bookplates

in 100 books 

Limited edition customized commemorative bookplate

in 1 book 

$5,000 Top Donor benefits:

$1,000 Donor benefits:

$100 Donor benefits:

Other opportunities available as well: 
Contact Josh Berk, jberk@bapl.org today!

https://www.bapl.org/meeting-room-rental/

